

United Nations Global Compact 801 2nd Ave, 2nd Floor New York, NY 10017 UNITED STATES

February 4, 2013

Grace Letter - COP submission deadline extension

Dear Sir, Madam,

We understand the deadline for COP submission is 14 February 2013. We would like to ask for extension to this deadline, at least 30 days or so in order to file a proper report. We are currently extremely overloaded closing several business deals worldwide and believe it is beneficial for both the UNGC and WISeKey to take more time filing this report.

Thanking you for understanding we are looking forward to hearing from you.

Best regards,

Dourgam Kummer
Chief Operating Officer